Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: des2gns@cox.net

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 11:43 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain Response

Mr. Peter Barnes, Engineering Geologist
State Water Board Resource Control Board, Division of Water Rights Water Quality Certification Program P.O. Box 2000
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000

Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov

RE: Draft EIR, PG&E Certification UNFFR Project NO 2105
Dear Mr. Barnes,

I thank you for providing me the opportunity to provide feedback on the above mentioned project. My concern is that
Alternatives 1 and 2 will have a devastating negative impact on my community, the surrounding communities, the local
economy, and the environment.

My main issue with the Draft EIR is that | find very little in the report regarding the impacts this project, and the
proposed Alternatives, will have on the quality of my life. | strongly disagree with the statement that increasing the
water temperatures of Lake Almanor will not have a “substantial impact”. | live here and my personal experience has
been contrary to your findings.

| am OPPOSED to Alternatives 1 & 2, as described in the Draft EIR, and | believe that pursuing these Alternatives is
unreasonable and reckless. | urge the State Water Board to only consider the PG&E project, as submitted and approved
in the Settlement Agreement of April 22, 2004, without the additional release of cold water from Lake Almanor

Thank you.
Douglas & Norine Shamberger



